
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

INFO 
ADDITIONAL MAINTENANCE OF SWIMMING POOL. 

 
ALL PALPA MEMBERS:-                                   May 16, 2022. 
 
 
 

This is to inform you that the PALPA House Swimming Pool will be closed 
from 17th May 2022 to 18th May 2022 for additional maintenance. The 
Swimming Pool will re-open on Thursday the 19th May 2022 INSHA’ALLAH. 
 
With Best Regards, 

 
 
 
Capt. Haseeb 
TREASURER  
 
 


